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Eventually, you will enormously discover a other experience and achievement by spending more cash. still when?
realize you say yes that you require to get those all needs similar to having significantly cash? Why dont you try
to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to understand even more more or
less the globe, experience, some places, later history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your utterly own time to deed reviewing habit. in the middle of guides you could enjoy now is
ru/recept/belarus below.

Putin's United Russia Party S. P. Roberts 2012-03-12
From its inception in 2001, the United Russia Party has
rapidly developed into a hugely successful,
organisationally-complex political party and key
component of power. This book provides a much needed
analysis on United Russia by exploring the role of the
party in the Russian political system, from 2000 to
2010. It explores the party empirically, as an
impressive organisation in its own right, but also
theoretically, as an independent or explanatory variable
able to illumine the larger development of dominantpower politics in Russia in the same period. The book
creates a model to understand the role of political
parties in electorally-based political systems and shows
how United Russia conforms to this model, and
importantly, how the party also has unique features that
affect its place in the political system. The book goes
on to argue that United Russia represents a ‘virtual’
party hegemony, an outcome of political changes
occurring elsewhere, and so a reversal of the typical
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relationship between parties and power found in
comparative literature. This has potentially far
reaching implications for our understanding of party
dominance in the twenty-first century and also the
sources of regime stability and instability.
Globalization and Trade Integration in Developing
Countries Özer, Ahu Co?kun 2018-05-04 In a rapidly
globalizing world, commercial relations and regional
trade integrations between countries have improved.
Analyzing trade relations both inside and outside
countries allows for economic improvement. Globalization
and Trade Integration in Developing Countries provides
emerging research on the difficulties and challenges
developing countries face in world trade as well as
their performance. While highlighting topics such as
economic growth, foreign trade policy, and trade
competitiveness, this publication explores the trade
integrations and commercial trends in advancing
countries. This book is a vital resource for policy
makers, government agencies, businesses, academicians,
researchers, and students seeking current research on
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the advantages and techniques of improved international
markets and trade.
Animation Behind the Iron Curtain Eleanor Cowen
2020-09-22 Animation Behind the Iron Curtain is a
journey of discovery into the world of Soviet era
animation from Eastern Bloc countries. From Jerzy
Kucia's brutally exquisite Reflections in Poland to the
sci-fi adventure of Ott in Space by Estonian puppet
master Elbert Tuganov to the endearing Gopo's little man
by Ion Popescu-Gopo in Romania, this excursion into
Soviet era animation brings to light magnificent art,
ruminations on the human condition, and celebrations of
innocence and joy. As art reveals the spirit of the
times, animation art of Eastern Europe during the Cold
War, funded by the Soviet states, allowed artists to
create works illuminating to their experiences, hopes,
and fears. The political ideology of the time ironically
supported these artists while simultaneously suppressing
more direct critiques of Soviet life. Politics shaped
the world of these artists who then fashioned their
realities into amazing works of animation. Their art is
integral to the circumstances in which they lived, which
is why this book combines the unlikely combination of
world politics and animated cartoons. The phenomenal
animated films shared in this book offer a glimpse into
the culture and hearts of Soviet citizens who grew up
with characters as familiar and beloved to them as
Mickey Mouse and Bugs Bunny are to Americans. This book
lays out the basic political dynamics of the Cold War
and how those political tensions affected the animation
industry in both the US and in the Eastern Bloc. And,
for animation novices and enthusiasts alike, Animation
Behind the Iron Curtain also offers breakout sections to
explain many of the techniques and aesthetic
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considerations that go into this fascinating art form.
This book is a must read for anyone interested in the
Cold War era and really cool animated films!
Minerals Yearbook Area Reports International 2012-12-20
The Minerals Yearbook is an annual publication that
reviews the mineral and material industries of the
United States and foreign countries. The Yearbook
contains statistical data on materials and minerals and
includes information on economic and technical trends
and development. The Minerals Yearbook includes chapters
on approximately 90 commodities and over 175 countries.
This volume of the Minerals Yearbook provides an annual
review of mineral production and trade and of mineralrelated government and industry developments in more
than 175 foreign countries. Each report includes
sections on government policies and programs,
environmental issues, trade and production data,
industry structure and ownership, commodity sector
developments, infrastructure, and a summary outlook.
Eastern Europe, Russia and Central Asia 2003
Arms Control and Europe Polina Sinovets 2022-08-08 This
book examines the recent changes in strategic stability,
caused by the collapse of the international security
architecture. Against the background of Russia's
invasion of Ukraine, international experts discuss
topics and critical issues such as the revanchist
strategy of Russia and the readiness of the United
States (US) and Europe to give an adequate response; the
influence of new technologies in the future of nuclear
deterrence; and the crumbling of the arms control and
nonproliferation system under the new challenges. The
book explains how the combination of these factors lead
to a crucial change of strategic stability and the
international security landscape, the first such change
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since the end of the Cold War. Divided into three parts,
the book presents timely analyses on (1) US, Russia: New
Challenges and Strategic Stability in Europe; (2)
Extended Deterrence and Arms Control in Europe; and (3)
Regional Dimensions of Strategic Stability in Europe. It
further offers perspectives from and case studies on
different countries, such as Ukraine, France, Germany,
the United Kingdom, the USA, Turkey, Poland, and
Romania. This book is a must-read for scholars for
international relations, as well as policy-makers
interested in a better understanding of the changing
international security architecture, Russia's strategy,
arms control, nonproliferation, and the future of
nuclear deterrence.
Structural Quarterly Projection Model for Belarus Karel
Musil 2018-12-07 Belarusian authorities contemplate
transiting to inflation targeting. The paper suggests a
small structural model at the core of the forecasting
and policy analysis system. A well-researched canonical
structure of Berg, A., Karam, P. and D. Laxton (2006) is
extended to capture specifics of Belarusian economy and
macroeconomic policy. The modified model’s policy block
reflects a monetary targeting regime and allows for
transition from it to an interest-rate-based framework.
Adding wages, directed lending and dollarization allow
for studying implications of activist wage policy, state
program lending, and dollarization for macroeconomic
stability and the strength of the policy transmission
mechanism.
The Russian Dilemma Gordon M. Hahn 2021-11-17 From the
end of the Mongol Empire to today, Russian history is a
tale of cultural, political, economic and military
interaction with Western powers. The depth of this
relationship has created a geopolitical dilemma: Russia
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has persistently been both attracted to and at odds with
Western ideas and technological development, which have
tended to threaten Russia's sense of identity and create
destabilizing divisions within society. Simultaneously,
deepening involvement in Western international affairs
brought meddling in Russian domestic politics and
military invasion. This book examines how the centuriesold Western threat has shaped Russia's political and
strategic structures, creating a culture of security
rooted in vigilance against Western influence and
interference.
Biological Systems, Biodiversity, and Stability of Plant
Communities Larissa I. Weisfeld 2015-05-08 This book
discusses theoretical approaches to the taxonomy of
biological systems and theory and mathematical
approaches to the problem of plant diversity,
cultivation, and the environment. Particular attention
is given to theoretical and practical problems of soil
and the environmental sustainability of phytocoenosis,
with the goal to enhance the productivity of
agricultural crops: cereals, legumes, vegetables, and
fruit. Providing valuable information on the
distribution of chemical elements in the soil–plant
system and on the migration of chemical elements in the
food chain, this book looks at the composition of the
soil and the distribution of elements in the soil–plant
system that are manifested as adaptations of plant
organism to environmental conditions. With chapters
written by acknowledged scientists in the field of
genetics, plant selection, ecology, and agro-economy,
the book attempts, in many cases, to find consensus
between the need to address ways to decrease the excess
load on the environment and the need to provide
adequately for the human population in agro-developed
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countries. This book also presents precision farming
techniques, including the introduction of differentiated
agrochemicals and considering variability of soil
fertility and crop conditions. An important element for
the conservation and adaptation of plant organism to
environmental conditions is the use of physiologically
active compounds.
Pandemic and Crisis Discourse Andreas Musolff 2022-02-10
The COVID-19 pandemic has led to a host of critical
reflections about discourse practises dealing with
public health issues. Situating crisis communication at
the centre of societal and political debates about
responses to the pandemic, this volume analyses the
discursive strategies used in a variety of settings.
Exploring how crisis discourse has become a part of
managing the public health crisis itself, this book
focuses on the communicative tasks and challenges for
both speakers and their public audiences in seven areas:
- establishment of discursive and political authority official governmental and expert communication to the
public - public understanding of government
communication - legitimation of public health management
as a 'war' - judging and blaming a collective other cross-national comparison and rivalry - empathy and
encouragement Covering global discourses from Asia,
Europe, the Middle East, North and South America, and
New Zealand, chapters use corpus-based data to cast
light on these issues from a variety of languages. With
crisis discourse already the object of fierce national
and international debates about the appropriateness of
specific communicative styles, information management
and 'verbal hygiene', Pandemic and Crisis Discourse
offers an authoritative intervention from language
experts.
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Commonwealth of Independent States (CIS) Industry:
Chemical, Pharmaceutical and Microbiology Industry
Directory - Strategic Information and Contacts IBP, Inc.
2009-03-20 Commonwealth of Independent States (CIS)
Industry: Chemical Pharmaceutical and Microbiology
Industry
The Journal of Belarusian Studies 2016 Ostrogorski
Centre 2017-01-09 The Journal publishes articles on
Belarusian literature, linguistics, foreign relations,
civil society, history and art, as well as book reviews.
The Journal is the oldest English language double blind
peer-reviewed periodical on Belarusian studies. It is
the only academic periodical about Belarus indexed by
EBSCO and Google Scholar.
Disinformation, Narratives and Memory Politics in Russia
and Belarus Agnieszka Legucka 2022-06-24 This book
examines the ways in which Russia and Belarus use
disinformation, "weaponised" historical narratives, and
the politics of memory for domestic and foreign policy
purposes, utilising these factors to justify aggressive
foreign policy in defensive terms and, domestically, for
legitimating local ruling elites, consolidating the
states’ propaganda machines, and mobilising both
societies around national power centres. Besides
analysing Russian and Belarusian disinformation,
geopolitical narratives, and policies, the book also
assesses the effectiveness of these measures and
discusses how the West can counteract the geopolitical
narratives disseminated by Russia and Belarus that
attempt to undermine Western democracies and weaken the
resilience of its societies.
Not by Bread Alone Robert Nalbandov 2016 Since its
independence in 1991, Russia has struggled with the
growing pains of defining its role in international
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politics. After Vladimir Putin ascended to power in
2000, the country undertook grandiose foreign policy
projects in an attempt to delineate its place among the
world's superpowers. With this in mind, Robert Nalbandov
examines the milestones of Russia's international
relations since the turn of the twenty-first century. He
focuses on the specific goals, engagement practices, and
tools used by Putin's administration to promote Russia's
vital national and strategic interests in specific
geographic locations. His findings illuminate Putin's
foreign policy objective of reinstituting Russian global
strategic dominance. Nalbandov argues that identitybased politics have dominated Putin's tenure and that
Russia's east/west split is reflected in Asian-European
politics. Nalbandov's analysis shows that unchecked
domestic power, an almost exclusive application of hard
power, and determined ambition for unabridged global
influence and a defined place as a world superpower are
the keys to Putin's Russia.
Minerals Yearbook 2013
Identity and Nation Building in Everyday Post-Socialist
Life Abel Polese 2017-07-31 This book explores the
function of the “everyday” in the formation,
consolidation and performance of national, sub-national
and local identities in the former socialist region.
Based on extensive original research including
fieldwork, the book demonstrates how the study of
everyday and mundane practices is a meaningful and
useful way of understanding the socio-political
processes of identity formation both at the top and
bottom level of a state. The book covers a wide range of
countries including the Baltic States, Ukraine, Russia,
the Caucasus and Central Asia, and considers “everyday”
banal practices, including those related to consumption,
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kinship, embodiment, mobility, music, and the use of
objects and artifacts. Overall, the book draws on, and
contributes to, theory; and shows how the process of
nation-building is not just undertaken by formal actors,
such as the state, its institutions and political
elites.
Nations in Transit 2007 Jeannette Goehring 2007 Covering
29 countries and administrative areas, Nations in
Transit 2007 provides comparative ratings and in-depth
analysis of electoral processes, civil society,
independent media, national democratic governance, local
democratic governance, judicial framework &
independence, and corruption.
Comprehensive analysis of the disaster risk reduction
system for the agricultural sector in Belarus Food and
Agriculture Organization of the United Nations
2022-04-11 This report aims to highlight the current
strengths of the institutional DRR system for
agriculture in Belarus as well as indicate existing gaps
and capacity needs to further enhance it. A
comprehensive assessment is conducted, which includes a
general overview of the country’s agricultural sector
and outlines the most frequent natural hazards that are
impacting the sector. It is followed by an analysis of
the existing legal, policy and institutional structure
and discusses various components of the system,
including e.g. the functioning of early warning systems,
assessments of disaster risks, post-disaster needs
assessments, including damages and losses assessments
and the availability of agricultural insurance for
farmers. It concludes by providing recommendations for
capacity building interventions to strengthen the
current system to reduce the adverse impacts of natural
hazards, in particular, floods, landslides and droughts,
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and climate change on agriculture in Belarus.
Commonwealth of Independent States (CIS) Industry:
Forestry, Timber and Wood Processing Industry Directory
- Strategic Information and Contacts IBP, Inc.
The “Roads” and “Belts” of Eurasia Alexander Lukin
2020-03-02 This book addresses the challenges and
opportunities of contemporary and future development of
Eurasia. The main theme of the first part of the book is
examining the reaction evoked in different countries by
the Chinese “Belt and Road Initiative.” The second part
analyses other national and international integration
and infrastructure projects in Eurasia. This unique
publication brings together in one volume works by
leading researchers from different countries, all united
by their common interest in the political and economic
processes unfolding in the Eurasian continent. By
offering various points of view from experts from all
over the world, this book provides a multi-dimensional
analysis of the Eurasian future and will be of value to
a wide range of readers, including scholars, publicists,
the international business community and decisionmakers.
Energy Research Abstracts 1993-10
Russian Energy Strategy in the European Union, the
Former Soviet Union Region, and China Stylianos A.
Sotiriou 2014-12-11 This book examines three bipolar
relationships that have emerged as a result of the
Eurasian energy triangle—Russia-Former Soviet Union
region, Russia-EU, and Russia-China—and the ways in
which they, along with Putin's foreign energy policy,
relate to the debate between neorealism and neoliberal
institutionalism.
Russia’s Role in the Contemporary International AgriFood Trade System Stephen K. Wegren 2021-11-11 This Open
ru-recept-belarus

6/10

Access book analyses the emergence of Russia as a global
food power and what it means for global food trade.
Russia's strategy for food production and trade has
changed significantly since the end of the Soviet
period, and this is the first book to take account of
Russia's rise as a food power and the global
implications of that rise. It includes food trade policy
and practice, and developments in regional food trade.
This book will be of interest to academics and
practitioners in agricultural economics, international
trade, and international food trade.
Policy Capacity and Governance Xun Wu 2017-09-29 This
book provides unique insights into the role of policy
capacity in policymaking and policy change, as it is
being uncovered at the research frontier in contemporary
policy studies. The book is structured into a series of
sections on policy capacity in theory and practice, each
focusing on a specific aspect of policy capacity and its
influence on policy formulation, decision-making,
implementation and evaluation. In addition to making a
significant contribution to the body of literature on
the theoretical approaches to researching the role of
capacity in policymaking, it also provides practical
examples of the application of these approaches through
a variety of national and sectoral case studies.
Including contributions from authors working in a wide
variety of disciplines, the book demonstrates, across
the various topics investigated, many commonalities and
consistencies in relation to the study of policy
capacity and policy-making. This work has
interdisciplinary appeal and will engage scholars in
fields ranging from geography to communications, health,
social work and political science, amongst others with
an interest in public policy.
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Minerals Yearbook - Area Reports: International Review
Geological Survey 2013-12-02 NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT
FOR THIS PRODUCT- OVERSTOCK SALE - Significantly reduced
list price Providesavailable minerals data on countries
in Europe and Central Eurasia. Discusses the importance
of minerals to the economies of these countries and to
the United States."
Chemical and Biochemical Physics David Schiraldi
2016-06-22 Written by highly regarded experts in the
field, this book covers many of the major themes of
chemical and biochemical physics, addressing important
issues, from concept to technology to implementation. It
provides new research and updates on a variety of issues
in physical chemistry and biochemical physics. Many
chapters include case studies and supporting
technologies and explain the conceptual thinking behind
current uses and potential uses not yet implemented. By
providing an applied and modern approach, this volume
presents a wide-ranging view of current developments in
applied methodologies in chemical and biochemical
physics research.
The Journal of Belarusian Studies Centre for Transition
Studies & Anglo-Belarusian Society
Minerals Yearbook Mines Bureau 2015-05-15 The Minerals
Yearbook is an annual publication that reviews the
mineral and material industries of the United States and
foreign countries. The Yearbook contains statistical
data on materials and minerals and includes information
on economic and technical trends and development. The
Minerals Yearbook includes chapters on approximately 90
commodities and over 175 countries. This volume of the
Minerals Yearbook provides an annual review of mineral
production and trade and of mineral-related government
and industry developments in more than 175 foreign
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countries. Each report includes sections on government
policies and programs, environmental issues, trade and
production data, industry structure and ownership,
commodity sector developments, infrastructure, and a
summary outlook.
Belarus Andrew Wilson 2021-03-09 A comprehensive and
revelatory history of modern Belarus - from independence
to 2020’s contested election In 2020 Belarus made
headlines around the world when protests erupted in the
aftermath of a fraught presidential election. Andrew
Wilson explores both Belarus’s complicated road to
nationhood and its politics and economics since it
gained independence in 1991. Two new chapters reveal the
extent of Aliaksandr Lukashenka’s grip on power, the
growth of the opposition movement and the violent
crackdown that followed the vote. Wilson also examines
the prospects for Europe as a whole of either
Lukashenka’s downfall or his survival with Russian
support. “Andrew Wilson has done all students of
European politics a great service by making the history
of Belarus comprehensible and by showing how the future
of Belarus might be different than its present.”—Timothy
Snyder, author of Bloodlands: Europe Between Hitler and
Stalin
The Journal of Belarusian Studies (2014) Ostrogorski
Centre
Identities and Foreign Policies in Russia, Ukraine and
Belarus Stephen White 2014-10-22 This book maps changing
definitions of statehood in Russia, Ukraine and Belarus
as a result of their exclusion from an expanding Europe.
The authors examine the perceptions of the place of each
state in the international political system and its
foreign policy choices, and draw comparisons across the
region.
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Hundred Years of the Russian Revolution Anuradha M.
Chenoy 2021-04-07 The book reflects upon the Russian
Revolution of 1917 and the ensuing developments in
Russia, the rest of the former Soviet Union, Central and
Eastern Europe and elsewhere in the world. It discusses
the impact of the legacies of the Russian Revolution on
political systems, ideologies, economic and social
structures and culture. The book answers some pertinent
questions: To what extent are these legacies relevant
today for the contextualisation of memory politics,
social institutions, and international relations? How
does an analysis of 1917 and its legacies contribute to
the comparative study of revolutions and social change?
The Russian Project of Eurasian Integration Nataliya A.
Vasilyeva 2016-09-14 This book explores the process of
Eurasian integration in the modern global world. The
creation of the Eurasian Economic Union has become a key
issue in modern Russian foreign policy. This book
considers the role of the Eurasian Economic Union as a
key element of regional and global integration.
Minerals Yearbook Mines Bureau 2015-05-15 The Minerals
Yearbook is an annual publication that reviews the
mineral and material industries of the United States and
foreign countries. The Yearbook contains statistical
data on materials and minerals and includes information
on economic and technical trends and development. The
Minerals Yearbook includes chapters on approximately 90
commodities and over 175 countries. This volume of the
Minerals Yearbook provides an annual review of mineral
production and trade and of mineral-related government
and industry developments in more than 175 foreign
countries. Each report includes sections on government
policies and programs, environmental issues, trade and
production data, industry structure and ownership,
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commodity sector developments, infrastructure, and a
summary outlook.
Chemistry and Technology of Plant Substances Alexander
V. Kutchin 2017-07-28 Chemistry and Technology of Plant
Substances: Chemical and Biochemical Aspects
demonstrates the progress and promise of developing new
chemical substances from renewable sources of chemical
raw materials. The volume brings together new
achievements in the field of research and processing of
plant raw materials and the synthesis of natural
compounds for the production of biologically active
substances and drugs. The volume looks closely at the
rational use of renewable raw materials, which is the
source of new compounds and intermediates for the
chemical industry. It covers a wide range of problems
associated with the use of the components of plants to
produce new substances with a wide variety of purposes.
According to the latest estimates, plants form about a
million chemical substances. In some cases, plant
products have pharmacological or biological activity
that can be of therapeutic benefit in treating diseases.
In addition, due to the structural diversity of plant
material, chemical synthesis is easily reachable.
Synthetic analogs of natural products with improved
potency and safety can be prepared by chemical
synthesis. Such synthetic analogs are safer for humans.
Plant materials are often used as starting points for
drug discovery. Chemistry and Technology of Plant
Substances: Chemical and Biochemical Aspects presents
the theoretical trends and recent practical achievements
on complex processing of plant-based raw materials. Low
molecular weight components, isolated from plant
material, are widely used in fine organic synthesis.
High molecular weight polysaccharides of conifers and
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other greens, such as pectin and hemicellulose, are the
basis for the creation of anticoagulants and other
drugs. The range of research papers presented in the
book is quite wide: from fundamental and applied
problems of wood chemistry and organic synthesis to
biological activity of natural compounds. The book
provides valuable information for those skilled in
organic chemistry, chemical engineers, researchers and
scientists as well as for faculty and upper-level
students. This volume, Chemistry and Technology of Plant
Substances: Chemical and Biochemical Aspects, was
created on the initiative of Emanuel Institute of
Biochemical Physics of the Russian Academy of Sciences
(Moscow) and the Institute of Chemistry of Komi
Scientific Center of Ural Branch of the Russian Academy
of Sciences (Syktyvkar).
NAtional Symbols of Belarus
Synthesis, Properties and Applications of
Ultrananocrystalline Diamond Dieter M. Gruen 2005-04-13
Ultrananocrystalline diamond (UNCD) is one of the
important members of the triad of nanostructured
carbons, which includes fullerenes and nanotubes. UNCD
with characteristic sizes of primary particles less than
10 nm occurs in two forms: as a dispersed powder made by
detonation techniques and as a chemical vapor deposited
film. This book for the first time combines results of
research pursued by the two communities of scientists,
which up to now, have been working rather independently
and largely unaware of the vast synergistic
relationships existing between them. It is particularly
noteworthy that much of the Russian work on disperse
UNCD is available here in English for the first time.
The outstanding experts in the two fields are
represented in this volume discussing the basic
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theoretical concepts underlying the synthesis and
characterization of these nanomaterials and describing
progress that has been made in several areas of
applications such as nanocomposites, selective
adsorbents, colloidal suspensions, microabrasives,
lubricants, quantum dots, cold-cathodes for UNCD
particles and MEMS, biosensors, electrochemical, and
nerve prostheses, high temperature, highly rectifying
diodes, FET’s, thermoelectrics for UNCD films. This
Proceedings volume will be of interest to a wide
audience of scientists and engineers and serve as an
introduction to an important and rapidly evolving field
of nanoscience and nanomaterials; as a text for a
special topics graduate course; or as a starting point
for those interested in the development of new
approaches to problems that have hitherto defied
solution for lack of suitable materials.
Believing in Russia - Religious Policy after Communism
Geraldine Fagan 2012-10-23 This book presents a
comprehensive overview of religious policy in Russia
since the end of the communist regime, exposing many of
the ambiguities and uncertainties about the position of
religion in Russian life. It reveals how religious
freedom in Russia has, contrary to the widely held view,
a long tradition, and how the leading religious
institutions in Russia today, including especially the
Russian Orthodox Church but also Muslim, Jewish and
Buddhist establishments, owe a great deal of their
special positions to the relationship they had with the
former Soviet regime. It examines the resurgence of
religious freedom in the years immediately after the end
of the Soviet Union, showing how this was subsequently
curtailed, but only partially, by the important law of
1997. It discusses the pursuit of privilege for the
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Russian Orthodox Church and other ‘traditional’ beliefs
under presidents Putin and Medvedev, and assesses how
far Russian Orthodox Christianity is related to Russian
national culture, demonstrating the unresolved nature of
the key question, ‘Is Russia to be an Orthodox country
with religious minorities or a multi-confessional
state?’ It concludes that Russian society’s continuing
failure to reach a consensus on the role of religion in
public life is destabilising the nation.
Creating a Eurasian Union Y. Vymyatnina 2014-07-02
Creating a Eurasian Union offers a detailed analysis of
the economies of the Customs Union of Russia, Belarus,
and Kazakhstan and the proposed Eurasian Union. The
authors employ econometric analysis of business cycles
and cointegration analysis to prove the fragility of the
union's potential economic success. By providing a brief
description of the economic integration of the former
Soviet republics, this pioneering work analyses the on-
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going trial and error processes of market integration
led by Russia. Vymyatnina and Antonova's distinctive
argument is the first consistent analysis of the
emerging Eurasian Union. They incorporate both a nontechnical summary of the integration process and
previous research and analytical comments, as well as a
thorough empirical analysis of the real data on the
economic development of the participating countries, to
caution that the speed of integration might undermine
the feasibility of the Eurasian Union.
Russian Foreign Policy toward Missile Defense Bilyana
Lilly 2014-08-21 This book offers in-depth analysis of
the reasons behind Russia’s policy toward the
construction of a U.S ballistic missile defense system
in Europe. It examines Russia’s policymaking dynamics
and argues that, contrary to Moscow’s official claims,
Russia’s objections are based on a combination of
security concerns and political calculations.
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